
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                    

 

  

 

In Science, we continued learning 

about plants. The children 

worked hard at planning an 

investigation around plants using 

the Planning Boards. They are 

beginning to work effectively in 

group contexts to carry out a 

scientific investigation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  in Year 3  

This Month’s Super Learners 

Well done to: 

Cara, Aruna, Alexander, 

Emily, Taline and Laiton. 

 

Reader of the Month –Clara 

 

 

 

Year 3 pupils continued to 

learn how to write diary 

entries. After exploring the 

features of this type of text by 

reading examples and 

identifying key elements, they 

innovated their own diary 

entry using the model text.  

In Reading lessons, children 

read the ‘The Case of the 

Cambridge Mummy’. Within 

this, the children practiced 

reading with prosody and 

accuracy.  

This was then linked to DT 

where children developed clay 

working techniques like those 

in the book.  

 

 

      

 

 

In History, we continued 

learning about ancient 

civilisations, including the 

Shang Dynasty, Indus Valley 

and Ancient Egypt. The 

children enjoyed using symbols 

from the Shang Dynasty to 

create their own sentences. 

We also developed our 

inference skills by analysing 

artefacts from Ancient Egypt to 

deepen our understanding of 

what the past was like at that 

point in time. We understand 

that historians have to use 

their inference skills a lot when 

studying ancient artefacts! 

 

In Mathematics, we have been looking 

at statistics. We collected data and 

recorded our results using a tally chart. 

We also interpreted pictograms and 

completed some reasoning questions 

related to the graphs we were looking 

at.   

After the half term break, we began 

learning about measurement. The 

children enjoyed measuring different 

items around the classroom in 

centimeters and then converting the 

measurements to mm. We learnt that 

there are 10mm in 1cm.  

Well done to children who continue to 

work hard at learning their times tables 

and using TTRS.  


